
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

6th September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer. 

 

As part of the Year 7 PE Curriculum, your son/daughter has been given the opportunity to  

participate in water based activities at Colne Leisure Centre every Wednesday afternoon,  

starting Wednesday 11th September 2019 

 

All pupil’s will be travelling by school transport and they will return before the end of the day. 

Please can your child bring into school their swimming costumes and a towel in a bag. 

  

I would appreciate it if you could return the permission slip below and return it ASAP. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ms N. Dean 

Curriculum Lead for Physical Development  

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Swimming lessons at Colne Leisure Centre - September 2019 

 

 

 

I do/do not wish for ……………………………………. to participate in water based activities at  

 

Colne Leisure Centre, commencing 11th September 2019 

 

 

Parent/Carer…………………………………………………..Date………………………………. 

  

If you change your mind at any time you can let us know by emailing reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
calling the school on 01282 682260 or just popping into the school office. 

mailto:reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk

